
Shalom,

ELC Summer Camp welcomed
children from August 17 to 21.
We implemented our new
student drop-off and pick-up
procedures and cleaning and
disinfec ng protocols for before,
during, and a er school. It all
went well, and the parents gave

Temple Israel and the ELC high praise for making
them feel so comfortable in bringing their children
back into school.

Summer weather for the summer camp week
allowed us to spend extra me outside on the play-
ground. We learned about the layers of the ocean
and which fish could be found in which layer. We
made pinwheels, created ocean-inspired artwork in
different media, made ice cream, brought money
for the tzedakah box, played with our Shabbat box
materials, and enjoyed Shabbat together on Friday.

The ELC has closed registra ons for the fall with a
full class. Now the teachers are working on
prepara ons for our first day of the new school
year on September 8!

Tammy and Elian
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We also watched some beautiful butterflies visiting
our butterfly bush!
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